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Date: October 3, 2023 

 

To: CNMI Cannabis Commission Licensees 

 

From: The CNMI Cannabis Commission 

 

Subject: Adjusted Office Hours 

  

 

To All Licensees, 

 

In light of the recent legislation, H.B. No. 23-66, and the associated reduction of hours, this memo is to 

inform you that effective Friday, October 6, 2023, the CNMI Cannabis Commission will be closing at 

3:00 p.m. and every other Friday thereafter. Additionally, the Commission will continue to observe 

austerity Mondays. This schedule will be strictly adhered to in order to comply with the new legal 

requirements.  

 

In the event of a holiday falling on a payroll Friday or the following Monday, the reduced hours will be 

observed on the Thursday prior or the following Tuesday. We ask that all our licensees take note of this 

revised schedule and plan their interactions with the Commission accordingly. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

The CNMI Cannabis Commission  
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